OCONEE COUNTY COUNCIL MEMBERS

Mrs. M. Fran Burrell, District I Vacancy, District IIX
Mr. Michael E. Harper, District IIZX Mr. Roy B. Strickland, District IV
Mr. Johnny D. Stone, District V

MINUTES, SPECIAL MEETING, OCONEE COUNTY COUNCIL

There was a special meeting of the Oconee County Council
Tuesday, June 25, 1991 at 3:00 PM in Council Chambers with all mem~
bers of Council and the County Attorney present.

Members of the press notified (by mail): Seneca Journal, Press
Keowee Courier, Westminster News, WGOG Radio, WSNW Radio, WCCP Radio
WZLI/WLET Radio, WYFF TV, WLOS TV, WSPA TV, Anderson Independent &
Greenville News.

¥

Members of the press present: Tom Johnson - Anderson Inde-
pendent, Dick Mangrum - WGOG Radio & Robin Boyle — Seneca Journal.

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor-~Chairman Call to
Crain who welcomed the guests and media. Order
The invocation was given by Mr. Harper. Invocation

Mr. Strickland made a motion, seconded by Mrsg. Burrell that;] Ord. 91-5
Ordinance 91-5, "1991-92 Oconee County Budget Ordinance" be adopted
on third and final reading.

Mr. Robert Gaillard, Planning Commission Director, addressed
Council regarding carrying ferward in the 1991-92 budget $50,000 in
line item 10 058 00110 00025 due to the fact that there is not
sufficient time in this fiscal year to issue a purchase order for an
engineer to update the 201 study.

My, Harper made a motion, seconded by Mr. Strickland,
approved 4 - 0 that the budget be amended to included the attached
list of changes.

The budget ordinance was then adopted 4 - 0 on third and
final reading.

Next there was discussion regarding budgetary matters at
Lakeview Rest Home. Mr. Crain Supervisor-Chairman stated he felt
the county could give Lakeview a grant, if necessary so they could
handle their own payroll, insurance, etc. However, he also stated
the county would not cut them off if they were unable to do this at
this time, he further asked that if there were major problems at
Lakeview that someone be appointed as a point of contact.

At the request of Mr. Bob Busch, LEC Director, and Mrs. LEC
Marianne Dillard, Purchasing Director, Mr. Strickland made a motion,i| {(Contingency)
seconded by Mr. Stone, approved 4 - 0 that up to $8,500 be taken
from contingency and the bid process be wailved to purchase a fire
alarm system for the Oconee County Law Enforcement Center. (See
attached bid)
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Mr. Stone made a motion, seconded by Mr. Harper, approved
4 = 0 that $669.41 be taken from Supervisor part time salaries to
pay vacation for one of the temporary E-911 technicians whose
employment ends at the end of June, 1991,

Mr. Stone informed Council there would be a Departmental

Head drop in Thursday, July 11, 1991 at 10:00 AM in Council Cham-
bers.

Adjourn: 4:05 PM

Norman P. Crain
Supervisor-Chairman
Oconee County Council

8911 Salary

Drop-In



